NORRIS
DESIGN

March 12, 2024

City of Aurora

Attn: Debbie Bickmire
15151 E Alameda Pkwy
Aurora, CO 80012

RE: THE PARKLANDS | VILLAGE 2 | FILING NO. 2 — LETTER OF AUTHORIZATION
Dear Ms. Bickmire,

This letter is being submitted on behalf of NL Parklands V4 Land Co, LLC, the “Property Owner”, at your
request and hereby authorizes Norris Design to submit planning and entitlement documents on behalf of
the Property Owner.

Please note that, upon completion of the appropriate reviews and prior to submittal of approved
documents, the Property Owner will sign the formal documents before any recordation of these
documents occurs.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.

NL Parklands V4 Land Co, LLC
Thomas Clark
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